



Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)

e-mail: schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk Website: www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill



At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, achieve and be their best.

Kirkhill Uniform



Friday 9th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we reach our mid-term holiday we thought it would be a useful time to send you out a reminder of the school uniform. Since we returned in August we have been delighted to see our pupils back in Kirkhill, wearing their ties and other items which weren't required during lockdown. However in the last few weeks there has been an increasing number of pupils who are wearing alternative items not listed in our uniform guidance. As a reminder, and with perhaps a few days where necessary items can be purchased during the October holiday, we have listed below the items of Kirkhill Primary School's uniform, including for PE days.

Daily Uniform

School Skirts	
School Trousers	
School Pinafores	Mid grey only please
	ivila grey offly please
(no embroidery or fashion items please)	
School V Neck Jumpers/pullovers	Mid grey only please
School Cardigans	
(no embroidery or fashion items please)	
School Leather Type Shoes	Black only please (no other colours at all on shoes please)
School Leather Type Boots	
(no trainers, no cloth or furry boots please)	, ,
Plain School Shirt	White Only Please
Plain School Blouse	7
School tie: Standard, Elasticated and	School Tie Colours
Clip-on Options available	
School Knee Length Socks	Grey Only Please
School Ankle Socks	
School Tights	
School Branded Outer Jackets	
(any of the following)	
Polyester Blazer with School Badge	Navy
(School badges available to buy	
separate from blazer)	
Lightweight Shower proof Jacket with	Navy
School Logo	
Heavy Winter Waterproof Jacket with	Navy
School Logo	·
	hranded school outer jackets, plain blue coats

Please note that if you don't have the branded school outer jackets, plain blue coats and/or jackets can be worn.



KIRKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)





At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, achieve and be their best.

PE Kit

School Shorts	Navy	
School T-Shirt with School Logo	White/Navy	
School Tracksuit Jacket	Navy/Royal Blue	
Navy Closed Ankle Tracksuit Trousers	Navy	
Trainers	Any Colour	
Please note that if you don't have the Kirkhill branded kit then a plain navy tracksuit and a		
plain white or navy t-shirt can be worn.		
Leggings are not part of our uniform and should not be worn on PE days.		

If we can help you with any aspect of the school uniform please do not hesitate to get in touch. In addition you can use the link below to find out whether you are eligible for a clothing grant and/or free school meals:

https://www.eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals

And please don't forget to identify all uniform items with your child's name, or initials, and their class. With that information noted on a label any lost items have a much higher chance of finding their way back to their owner.

As we come into autumn and winter and the weather gets colder and wetter it is really important that children have the appropriate clothing to take part in all their lessons. Teachers are keen to take as many opportunities for outdoor learning as possible and we also try to ensure that pupils go outside to play during break and lunchtime, even on a drizzly day, so please ensure that a waterproof jacket is brought to school every day over the autumn and winter months.

Please remember that our uniform is an important part of our school's identity and ethos; it is simple, smart and unities all our pupils, so to this end it is important that some items are not worn or brought to school by pupils. These include items which may encourage factions, such as football colours or items which could cause offence, such as anti-religious or political slogans.

At Kirkhill we are #Proud of our pupils and in turn their pride in their uniform and appearance help us to promote our values and rules, both within the school and beyond.

We hope that you have a safe and relaxing October holiday and we look forward to seeing all our pupils back in school on Tuesday 20th October.

Kind regards,

Lesley Menzies Depute Head Teacher